
 

March 15, 2013 

 

Ms. Darrah DiGiorgio Johnson 

President and CEO 

Planned Parenthood of the Pacific Southwest 

1075 Camino del Rio South 

San Diego, CA 92108 

 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

I would like to extend my congratulations to you and to Planned Parenthood of the Pacific Southwest in 

celebration of your 50 year anniversary. I commend the tremendous impact of your work in keeping the 

families of Riverside and San Diego Counties healthy, happy, and safe.  

The work you are doing in Riverside County is essential to the underserved communities in my 

Congressional District. It is a privilege to represent you and to have the opportunity to work with you to 

help impact policy that improves healthcare access for all.  

The Planned Parenthood health centers in Moreno Valley and Riverside provide critical services to our 

communities. I continue to be impressed by the considerable array of services offered by Planned 

Parenthood of the Pacific Southwest. Unplanned pregnancy, cancer, and sexually transmitted infections 

remain serious health concerns, and without Planned Parenthood health centers thousands of lives would 

be put at risk. Your organization is an essential advocate to ensure that the residents of Riverside County 

have the reproductive health care they need and deserve. 

Over the next decade, as tens of thousands of new residents begin calling Riverside County their home, I 

hope that Planned Parenthood of the Pacific Southwest will continue to grow and meet their ever-

increasing needs. I look forward to working in partnership with Planned Parenthood to assist all 

communities in my region. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Takano 

Member of Congress 


